
From: "njdonaldson" <njdonaldson@optusnet.com.au> 

Sent: 01/07/2013 10:37:12 AM 

To: <pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Fw: PP 0002/13 Rezoning Application 

  
----- Original Message -----  From: njdonaldson To: pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au 

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 10:05 AMSubject: PP 0002/13 Rezoning ApplicationFor the 

Attention of Mr Andrew Pigott, Manager -  Planning and Assessment  Dear Mr Pigott, Attached please find 

submission opposing the  rezoning in relation to PP 0002/13 for 5 Sites in Warriewood.  We would be  pleased if 

our submission could be reported to Council. We have posted a hard copy. Your faithfully,Neil and Jennifer 

Donaldson  _____________________________________________________________________ 
This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - 

powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com  - scan0001.tif 


